
 

 

 

 

Dalhoff Larsen & Horneman A/S 

Direktionen 

Herlev Hovedgade 195 

2730 Herlev 

Danmark 

 

TEL  +45 4350 0100 

dlh@dlh-group.com 

www.dlh.com 

CVR 34 41 19 13 

 

We are the committed 

supplier of responsible 

timber. 

 

  Company announcement 

  04/2016 

 

 

 

Close Down DLH France. 

 

DLH has decided to initiate the closure of its French subsidiary. The process is 

expected to be completed during the next six months. During this period DLH will 

continue its effort to sell all or parts of the French unit. DLH will record a provision of 

DKK 15 million in the 2015 accounts on the French assets. 

 

The Nordic business unit is unaffected by the decision concerning DLH France. 

 

 

 

For further information please contact +45 41 95 38 29. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copenhagen 15.02.2016 

 

 


